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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 Trip to Chessington World of Adventures Friday 14th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To celebrate the children's hard work this year we have organised a trip to Chessington World of 
Adventures on Friday, 14th July.  We will be travelling by coach, leaving school promptly at 9am and 
arriving back at approximately 5pm. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £22.50 per child (£11.25 if your child is in receipt of pupil premium). 
 
We will need parent helpers and have 4 free parent helper places per class - if the number of volunteers 
exceeds the number places available, names will be picked out of a hat. 
 
Please complete the online form by midday on Friday, 23rd June to confirm your child’s place. Parent 
places will be confirmed by Friday, 30th June. 
 
For the trip, please ensure your child has the following: 
• Comfortable walking shoes 
• Sensible clothing appropriate to the weather, including a hat and sun cream if necessary 
• Any medical requirements e.g. asthma inhalers, eczema creams, etc. 
• A packed lunch (in a small rucksack) unless you have ordered one from school 
• At least 2 drinks - one of which should be a refillable water bottle 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

The Year 6 Team 

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/srkwb011iwdnxl/

